
You are invited to join

The Friends 
of Van Buren 

District Library

a non-profit
organization 

working to create 
a better library 
system for all

since 1983.

The Friends of the
Van Buren

District Library

provides grant opportunities to 
the district’s seven facilities.

The Friends are proud supporters
of the following programs

Southwest Michigan Teen
Creative Writing Challenge

Southwest Michigan Reads

Annual VBDL Lawrence 
Community Branch Concert

Webster Memorial Library
VBDL Headquarters 

200 N Phelps Street
Decatur MI 49045

269.423.4771

Antwerp Sunshine Branch
24823 Front Avenue
Mattawan MI 49071

269.668.2534

Bangor Branch
420 Division Street
Bangor MI 49013

269.427.8810

Bloomingdale Branch
109 East Kalamazoo

Bloomingdale MI 49026
269.521.7601

Covert Branch
33680 M-140 Hwy
Covert MI 49043

269.764.1298

Gobles Branch
105 East Main Street

Gobles MI 49055
269.628.4537

Lawrence Community Branch
212 North Paw Paw Street

Lawrence MI 49064
269.674.3200



Yes! I want to become a member of the 
Friends of the Van Buren District Library

Name:						    

Address:						       

							     

Phone:						    

Email:							    
		

Please check one of the following:
		  	 $5   Senior
		  	 $10 Senior Couple
		  	 $10 Individual
		  	 $15 Family
		  	 $25 Contributing
		  	 $50 Benefactor
		  	 $100 Sustaining
		  	 $		  Donation

Total amount enclosed	 $			 

Please send the completed form
and your check made payable to

Friends of Van Buren District Library
200 N. Phelps Street, Decatur MI  49045

269.423.4771

Who are the Friends of the Van Buren District Library?

The Friends of the Van Buren District Library 
received its official Articles of Incorporation March 21, 1983. The first 
Executive Board and Officers were elected on October 27, 1983, during 
the first annual meeting.
     The Friends are a group of people who believe in the importance of 
libraries. They volunteer their time or donate funds to help promote 
library activities. The Friends work toward improving and expanding 
library services, and encourage use of the library by all members of 
the community.

The Friends of the Van Buren District Library 
vote each year on a new slate of officers. The Executive Board meets 
quarterly.

       The Friends offer a variety of volunteer opportunities including 
working in the local history room and serving as an officer. 
       Members may choose from one of several tax-deductible mem-
bership levels. Members receive a subscription to VBDL’s quarterly 
newsletter and a coupon packet worth over $10.00.
     Membership is easy! Just fill out the form in this brochures, 
return it with your membership fees to the Friends of Van Buren 
District Library.       

Book Sales!
     The Friends conduct an on-
going book sale at Webster Me-
morial Library in Decatur.
     Watch Webster Memorial’s 
Facebook page for dates and 
times for upcoming sales.


